
I oppose SB 78 simply because some people need more bedrooms for family size.  There 
isn’t much logic in keeping all home sizes to 2500 square feet when we consider family size 
possibilities.  The default home size is already less than 3000 square feet. 

 

One more reason to move from Oregon to another state. 

Also this is the first time most of us have hear of this is after the March 6 hearing.  Lack of 
transparency and lack of explanation. 

Dan Howe 


